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Dear Secretary of State for Transport,

I am writing with concerns about the National Highways' responses and continued

for the Stonehenge road widening scheme. In their response to the Stonehenge
Alliance's and the public's concerns about the scheme, National Highways have not made
any changes to take the 2021 World Heritage Committee Decision into account.
Significantly, they have not fully assessed alternative routes less damaging to the World
Heritage Site or explored alternatives to hard engineering solutions in the context of
safeguarding the site.

I am asking for a re-examination of Development Consent Order, with particular attention
to the world's ongoing and increasing concern for climate change and the urgent need to
reduce emissions.

Kind regards,

Rima Dodd






